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Human Resources

Archivist — We have hired an archivist to go through the SSMU’s records and to create a
better data management system to help improve institutional memory. He will start work in

August.

Student Staff for 2012-2013 — As you are aware, job applications for next year’s student staff
were due on February 26™. This is 3-4 weeks earlier than previous years, as we are hoping to

3600 rue McTavish - Suite 1200 - Montréal, Québec - H3A 1Y2 - Tel: (514) 398-6801 - Fax: (514) 398-7490 - E-mail:
president@ssmu.mcgill.ca



